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Shutts & Bowen LLP Miami partner Patrick Lannon recently co-authored an article for The Florida Bar
Journal titled “Recent Changes to Community Rights on Death.”

The article analyzes Florida's Uniform Disposition of Community Property Rights at Death Act and
addresses several important changes to the act and other parts of the Florida Probate Code.
According to the article, its purpose is “to explain the changes to the Florida Probate Code in H.B.
923 and their implications for attorneys and their clients.”

Patrick's co-author was Anthony P. Guettler of Gould Cooksey Fennell.

To read the full article, click here.

About Patrick J. Lannon

Patrick J. Lannon is a partner with the Miami office of Shutts & Bowen LLP, where he is a member of
the Private Client Services Practice Group. Patrick is Florida Bar Board Certified in Wills, Trusts and
Estates. Patrick represents high-net-worth individuals both domestic and international with their
estate and charitable planning with a focus on integrating family wealth transfer goals with
sophisticated business succession, income, and estate tax planning strategies. He also assists
personal representatives, trustees, and beneficiaries with estate and trust administration and
advises fiduciaries and beneficiaries in contested or potentially contested trust and estate matters.
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